
 

 

 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
 

Election Committee 

September 23, 2020 
  

The meeting was called to order by Chair Rich Hoffer at 1:00pm in the Lakeview SH#2. 

  

Present: Chair Rich Hoffer, Committee Members Tom Marone, Denny Nichols 

 

Guests:  RCSC Board Director Mike Kennedy, RCSC Corporate Executive Coordinator Marcia 

Johnson 

 

Approval of Prior Meeting Summary:  The Meeting Summary for June 24, 2020 meeting was 

approved as presented. 
 

Discussion: 

 

Chair Hoffer informed the committee that the Candidate Forums were both moved to the Sundial 

Auditorium due to the ability to social distance.  He also told the committee that again due to 

COVID-19, there will be no Candidate Literature Tables this year and we will be doing a 

Candidate Video to be played on all center televisions as well as YouTube. 

 

The committee discussed the number of Board Candidate Packets that were taken out and the 

number turned back in.  Chair Hoffer informed them that there will be 5 openings this year on the 

Board, three 3-year, one 2-year and one 1-year.   

 

The committee reviewed questions to be asked at the Candidate Forums that had previously been 

turned in by committee members.  Chair Hoffer noted that this year’s Candidate Forum was going 

to be different as he is going to do what is called a lightening round instead of asking all 

Candidates the same questions about Sun City.  The committee approved questions to be used at 

the Forums. 

 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 2:20pm 

 

Next Meeting:  October 28, 2020 at 1:00pm – Lakeview Social Hall #2 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Marcia Johnson, Acting Secretary  


